

Revision

VOCABULARY

1 Complete the sentences with words from the Word Friends list.

- 1 I **text** friends all the time!
- 2 I never _____ breakfast – I don't have time!
- 3 My parents often _____ asleep in front of the TV.
- 4 I'm a night owl. I often _____ films or _____ to the radio late at night.
- 5 I _____ stand getting up on winter mornings.
- 6 I always _____ a party on my birthday.
- 7 I _____ mind dogs but I prefer cats.

2 Choose the correct option.

It's the school holidays but I have jobs to do at home every day. Do your parents ask you to ¹make / **do** housework? I ²take / walk the dog for a walk every morning. In the afternoon I ³make / go shopping for my mum. After dinner I ⁴wake / wash up. And of course, Mum tells me to ⁵wash / tidy my room every day too!

3 Complete the sentences with the words below to make them true for you. In pairs, compare your answers.

bored cold excited happy hungry ill
relaxed sad tired thirsty worried

- 1 I never feel _____ with my friends.
- 2 I often feel _____ after school.
- 3 I sometimes feel _____ on winter mornings.
- 4 I often feel _____ at school.
- 5 I often feel _____ in summer.

GRAMMAR

4 Choose the correct option.

George is a photographer for *The Richmond Gazette*. He ¹get up / **gets up** at six o'clock. He tries to be quiet because he ²don't / doesn't want to wake up his wife, Ann. George and Ann ³live / lives in Richmond but they ⁴don't / doesn't have a car, so George walks to work. George usually ⁵has / have breakfast at a café near the office. Photographers at the Gazette ⁶start / starts work at 7 a.m. and they ⁷finish / finishes at 2 p.m. George doesn't usually ⁸go / goes home at 2 p.m. – he ⁹meet / meets Ann in town and they ¹⁰have / has lunch or go shopping.

5 Order the words to make questions. In pairs, answer the questions using the text in Exercise 4.

- 1 George / does / what time / get up / ?
What time does George get up?
- 2 do / have / George and Ann / a car / ?
- 3 they / where / live / do / ?
- 4 have / does / breakfast / George / ?
- 5 start work / what time / does / George / ?
- 6 how many hours / work / the photographers / do / ?
- 7 in the afternoon / Ann and George / usually do / what / do / ?

SPEAKING

6 Work in pairs. How well do you know what your partner likes/ doesn't like? Complete the sentences with the words below so they are true for your partner. Read your sentences to him/her to check.

love enjoy quite like don't mind
don't like can't stand

- 1 You **don't like** getting up early.
- 2 You _____ hamsters.
- 3 You _____ listening to music.
- 4 You _____ browsing the internet.
- 5 You _____ having a shower.
- 6 You _____ going shopping.
- 7 You _____ feeling hungry.

A: You don't like getting up early.

B: It's true! I can't stand getting up early!

A: You love hamsters.

B: Yes, I do! But I prefer guinea pigs.

DICTATION

7 1.63 Listen. Then listen again and write down what you hear.